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2RV Trip to Pizza Express  
 

As part of our learning next term about plants and growing, we would like to take the children from 2RV 
to Pizza Express in Giltbrook.  
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 5th July and will be a morning trip. We will be leaving school at 
9am and we will be back in school at 12:15pm. Sessions have been booked to commence at 9:30am at 
Pizza Express. It is therefore important that children arrive to school on time, so as not to delay 
departure.  
 
Children will need to wear school uniform for this trip. We will be making pizzas during our morning at 
Pizza Express and then will bring the pizzas back to school for lunch. If your child does not like pizza, 
please ensure you provide a packed lunch or prebook a school dinner.  
 
In order to cover the cost of the trip, including the cost of the coach, we would like to ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £15. School does not make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for 
the trip. 
 
Please complete the permission form and make any voluntary contributions via Parentmail by Friday 
16th June to enable your child to take part. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then 
the trip will not be able to take place.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Wragg  
Year 2 Teacher  

 
 
 
 
 

 


